
“In nearly 30 years with the firm, I’ve never felt more positive about our direction. 
Our team is experienced, knowledgeable and poised to take on new challenges.”  

- Steve Friedlander, CEO

These are truly exhilarating times for our firm and our industry. Stay tuned for more exciting 
news from us in 2023!

Auerbach Pollock Friedlander and Auerbach Glasow Announce 

Looking Into Our Future

With 50 years of providing industry 
leading consulting and design in 
theatre, performance and immersive 
environments, architectural lighting 
and AV technologies, Auerbach 
Pollock Friedlander and Auerbach 
Glasow continue to grow and 
evolve. Today we proudly 
announce the appointment and 
elevation of Steven Friedlander to 
Chief Executive Officer and Tom 
Neville to President.

With the addition of our new 
Partners, Brad Kisicki and Patrick McCue, the hiring of Pete O’Neil to lead our AV 
Technology practice, and the continuing leadership of Directors / Officers Patricia Glasow 
and Robert Hill, we are poised to accelerate our growth well into the future.

https://www.auerbachconsultants.com/

